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Please support SB 681.  We are allowing fossil fuel corporations to destroy our 

future. This bill is a creative and necessary step toward taking back our future. What 

has happened to pension funds across the country with private equity firms, secretly 

investing, long-term in fossil fuel projects is shameful. Oregon has the opportunity to 

lead in addressing this shame thank you for considering my comments. 


